
Subject: Support of SB 914 

 

Dear Senators/Senate Committee on Health, 
 

I am a resident in Umatilla County and in support of freedom to personal health choices. 
I believe all people, adults and children alike, need to have the proper education about 
vaccines before being administered. Risks are often overlooked when it comes to 
vaccinations, therefore many people require them. I find it a personal, human and 
medical invasion to require a vaccine for employment! We have many laws that protect 
our human rights and personal rights, including medical privacy. The fact that employers 
require to know your vaccine history and/or require vaccines be given for your 
employment status is injustice! Many people are healthy and thriving without vaccines. 
There are numerous cases where people get ill from vaccines. I am all for the freedom 
of choice, education of proper nutrition and hygiene to help prevent future issues. 
 

I appreciate your time and consideration of the matter. Hope to see great results on 
March 28th's hearing! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Meagan Reser 
Reser Mechanics LLC, Volunteer and Friend 
PO Box 22 
Hermiston, OR 97838 
 
† "Try to be a rainbow in someone's cloud." -XOXO 
 


